
 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONED QUALIFYING PERIOD 
FOR COBB COUNTY SURVEYOR  

 
 

 
“In accordance with O.C.G.A 36-7-3 and 46-2-11, the previously 
advertised qualifying period for County Surveyor is postponed until 
next year.  Please contact the Cobb County Elections and 
Registration office with any questions.”  
  
This 28th day of March 2025. 
 
 
 
Tate Fall, Director  
Cobb County Board of Elections & Registration  
 


